
 

 

 

Prof. ZHANG Yao, 

President 

Wannan Medical College 

No.22 West Wenchang Road, 

Wuhu City, Anhui Province, 

P.R.China              

 

 

 

 Date: 02 May 2018 

 

Dear Prof. ZHANG Yao  

 

Letter of Invitation 
 

 

I am pleased to be writing to invite you to visit the University of Huddersfield during 15th September 2018 to 5th 

October 2018. ( visiting no longer than 6 days)  

 

The purpose of the visit is to further facilitate the exchange and collaboration and strengthen the good relationship 

between our institutions. 

 

We understand your delegation will include: 

 
Name 

(Surname/First Name) 

Gender DOB Job title 

ZHANG Yao Male 02/03/1962 President of Wannan Medical College 

WEN Yufeng Male 09/12/1973 Dean of School of Laboratory Medicine, Wannan Medical 
College 

LI Yuanzhen Female 03/05/1965 Dean of Nursing School, Wannan Medical College 

ZHAO Mei Female  27/10/1968 Director of Foreign Affairs Office, Wannan Medical College 

ZHAO Jinsong Male 18/06/1977 Deputy Director of Academic Affairs Office, Wannan Medical 
College 

 

         

We look forward to meeting you and your colleagues, and all expenses will be covered by your institutions. If you 

should require any assistance with booking accommodation or local arrangements in England, please do not 

hesitate to ask.  We shall be very happy to assist. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Professor David Taylor BSc (Hons) PhD FIET FBCS FHEA 

Pro Vice-Chancellor (International) 

University of Huddersfield 

Tel: 0 (44) 1484 472211 

Email: d.taylor@hud.ac.uk 

www.hud.ac.uk 

http://www.hud.ac.uk/

